
From: registrar
To:
Cc: Martin Davies
Subject: CM: Intervenor Request Letter - Letter of Comment, - OEB HEARING EB-2020-0246
Date: Monday, March 15, 2021 8:56:24 AM

From: Shelley G.  
Sent: Sunday, March 14, 2021 5:24 PM
To: ConsumerRelations@ontarioenergyboard.ca <PublicInformation@oeb.ca>; BoardSec
<BoardSec@oeb.ca>; registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Intervenor Request Letter - Letter of Comment, - OEB HEARING EB-2020-0246
 
On behave of the Loos Cabin - .
I am writing to express our concerns over the proposed rate increases for
Hydro One seasonal cottage owners.
 
We are opposed to the choice of where you have placed us on the new
classification of residential Low density R2.
Because "seasonal owners" are not consuming energy during the winter
month, it doesn't seem justified, that our rates would be going up more
that 50%, to pay Hydro during the few months we are at the cottage.
We currently have a quarterly fee and when we are not even using the
Hydro serves. Will you be removing the charges when we are not using
hydro services?
There seems to be a large imbalance of rates, and I feel you are taking
advantage of seasonal non-residents of Ontario.
There should be a standard rate for consumptions whether we are fulltime
residences or not.
 
We are wanting to receiving future notification on EB-2020-0246.
 
Please respond to this email, so I am aware someone has received this
email.
 
Thank you,
Shelley Glowa (co-owner) on behalf of George D. Loos




